Traffic management system - afternoon pick up

Thank you to all of the parents who are supporting the pick-up arrangements.
Please share with any carers who will be picking children up from the front carpark eg. relatives, nannies.
With the bell going at 3pm, the students aren't ready until 3.05pm, so feel free to delay your pickup time until after then.

It would also be helpful if you have your name in large letters on your passenger visor. This way, we can have your children
ready for you.

Please be patient as we implement this plan.
Curtin Primary School - Pick Up Traffic Arrangements
The school has developed a safer and more structured way to deal with the traffic within the school grounds at pick up time.
e Between 2:55pm —3:15pm, there is to be no car movement in or out of the parking spaces in the front car park. This is to
ensure that there can be no incident with reversing into students or other cars.
e If you wish to physically collect your children from school, it will be necessary to park on the street or surrounding streets
in designated parking areas and walk to the playground.
e  We would like to ask all families to please write their family surname in big letters and attach it to your car’s visor. When
entering into the carpark please pull the visor down so that staff can identify your children to get them ready for pickup.
e School pick up areas will be designated with orange cones to guide cars into these areas.
The following rules apply:
1.  Children will only be able to board a car if it is stopped at the designated spot (see map).
2. Cars waiting will form a single line behind each other.

3. At school pick up time, the car lines will commence at 3:02pm.

4.  If a car enters the pick-up zone and their children aren’t there, they will be asked to do a circuit of Theodore Street and
rejoin the line (see map).

5. Children will be supervised until 3:15pm.

6. There will be absolutely no parking or waiting in pick up zones.

7.  Ifyou parkin the front carpark before 2:55pm you will have to wait until 3:15pm to leave.
8.  Staff will be on duty to assist with supervision and flow of traffic.

9.  Carpooling and walking clubs are encouraged.

In following this routine, we are providing a safer environment for those families wishing to pick up without leaving their cars. It
is suggested that when it comes to pick up time, you simply arrive at the school a little later to ensure your children have had
time to get to the pickup point.

From 3:15pm any students remaining will be brought to the front office area and parents will be rung.

The back carpark will remain closed to parent parking.




